
Steer Point Restoration – December 2019 

  

• The total number of HGV deliveries for the period 17 November to 16 December 2019 was 

57 into the site (down significantly on previous period of 225 into the site) 

• The maximum number of loads in any one day for the period was 7 into the site (i.e. 14 two 

way movements along Steer Point Road so well done on the previous month) 

• The maximum number of loads in any one week for the period was 21 into the site (i.e. so 42 

two way movements along Steer Point Road, significantly down on the previous month of 138 

movements) 

• There were no incidents or public complaints logged by Aardvark during the period 

 

The low number of movements over the month due to availability of suitable material (loads 

rejected as too wet) couple with below permitted movements last month has put the project behind 

schedule, which we are discussing with DCC and I’ll be able to report more in in the new year. 


